
Training workshop on “Pre-visit preparation of IPE, MS/PhD program review”  
 

QEC Lahore campus organized a training workshop on “Pre-visit preparation of IPE, MS/PhD 
program review” in the campus on July 19, 2019 (Friday). Departmental QEC team, program 
team members and other relevant staff members attended the said training workshop. Dr. 
Farrukh Idrees, (Director, Directorate of Quality Assurance, FAST-NU) was the resource 
person of the training workshop. 
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                 Dr. Farrukh Idrees, Director QEC receiving shield from Dr. Hamid Hassan, Director Campus.   

 


